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 WELCOME TO WORSHIP AT MOUNTAIN VIEW MENNONITE CHURCH 
55 Love Rd., Lyndhurst VA 22952 (P O Box 208) 

Prayer/Information Line:  540-941-0441 
 

Bruce Hankee, Transitional Pastor             
pastor@mtnviewmennonite.org 
Ben Fitzgerald, Family Discipleship Pastor                                                                     March 23, 2025 
Tony Ramsey, Administrator                                                       Greeters:  Freddie and Fern Parsons 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 

SUNDAY SCHOOL HOUR 

  9:40:  Prayer time in the Fellowship Hall 

  9:45:  Singing with the children’s downstairs   

10:00:  Sunday School Classes Begin  
10:50:  End of Sunday School  
 
WORSHIP HOUR:  11:00  

WELCOME AND ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
OFFERING AND PENNY POWER  
 
WORSHIP BY SINGING:   Hymn Sunday 
 
DISMISSAL OF MOUNTAINEER KIDZ 
 
SERMON:  Ben Fitzgerald will continue the series on “Cornerstones of 
Conviction”.  Topic is on the Triune God.   
 
CLOSING PRAYER AND HYMN 
 
_________________________________________________________ 
 
 
TODAY FOLLOWING MORNING SERVICE: 
Bridal Shower for Anna Grace Henderson 
 
 
THREE NEW CHILDREN’S BOOKS WERE ADDED TO OUR LIBRARY! 
Bible Readers (Three Stories in 1 Book) 
Daniel in the Lions’ Den (a Pop-Up Book) 
Planting Seeds of Kindness  

WEDNESDAY (26TH) 
2-3:00 p.m.:   Prayer time.  Come to intercede for our church. 
 
7:00 p.m.:  Classes for children, youth and adults.  Adult class is 
continuing “Topic Night” and the speaker is Travis Painter, speaking on 
“Surprise!”  Come find out what the surprise is! 
 
SATURDAY (29th) 
7:00 a.m.:  For men and boys:  A discipleship workshop, focused 
 on the reality of God’s Kingdom.  
 
A MEMBERSHIP ORIENTATION will be conducted by the Spiritual 
Leadership Team for those who are attending and invested in the ministry 
of Mt. View and desire to become a member.  In Acts 2, when believers 
were saved and baptized, they gathered and covenanted together to partner 
with one another for the advance of the Gospel.  Let Pastor Bruce know 
of your interest by phone or email at pastor@mtnviewmennonite.org by 
April 10.  The time of the orientation will be set in coordination with those 
who desire to attend. 
 
 
SATURDAY, APRIL 12, FROM 8:30 a.m. TO 12:30 p.m:  The 
Refocus Seminar:  Everyone is encouraged to participate.  Like other 
organizations, when seasons of life and ministry change, churches can 
sometimes get stuck in their ways of doing things.  The Refocus Seminar 
is part of what God can use to help churches get back to the main 
purpose of why we are here as His people.  We will spend time in prayer, 
in the Scriptures, discovering helpful ministry tools and in dialog with 
one another as we seek to become a healthier church to accomplish the 
Great Commission. 
 
Dennis Hatter will be serving on a Medical Mission team to The 
Gambia, Africa, April 24-May 3.   
 
 
 

 VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 
June 22-26 

 
MT. VIEW CAMPOUT 

July 25-27 

SOME PRAYER REQUESTS: 
Ronnie Fisher:  Surgery complications 
Sharon Moran’s brother (Dale): passed away 
Bill and Gay Maki:  Safe travels to Washington 
Dennis Hatter:  Mission trip to Africa 
Caregiver for Louise Morris (3 days a week) 
Safety (and fun) for travelers on Spring Break 
Other Health issues (Lindsey, Janice, Debbie, 
Caleb, Mike, Marvin, Bruce, Allison, Catina, 
Duane, Mari, Roger).  Pray for one another! 

Needed for Mission 
trip to Africa:    

Used eyeglasses 
Hydrocortisone Cream 
Antibiotic (Neosporin) 
Ointment 
Eye Drops (Visine, and 
artificial tears) 
 
Put in the box in the 
lobby.  Thank you. 

NEEDED AT 
STUARTS DRAFT 

CLOTHES CLOSET: 
 

Blankets! 
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